
 
 
 
 
Private Secretary to His Majesty The King 
Buckingham Palace London 
SW1A 1AA  
          

 
September 13th 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Sir, 

Ref: a letter of condolence to His Majesty The King and the Royal Family following the passing of 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

We are deeply saddened to hear of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. On behalf of 
everyone at Hemingford Abbots Parish Council and the residents of the village, we would like to 
express our heartfelt condolences to The King, The Queen Consort, and the rest of the Royal Family. 
Our thoughts are with them at this sad time. 

We join many millions of people across the globe in paying tribute to a much-loved and respected 
monarch; a figure known for her profound sense of duty and devotion to her country and the 
Commonwealth. Her loss will be felt greatly, and her service remembered always. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Marcus Whewell 

Chairman: Hemingford Abbots Parish Council 

 

 


